Dear Chair Ruby and the members of the Judiciary Committee,
I urge a Do Not Pass on HB 1430.

My friends and family will be directly impacted by this bill. Their care is supported by professionals in the social work
fields. Asking social workers to overturn ethics regarding what is obviously here-so a conversion therapy loophole
should not be allowed. Please allow folks to exist in peace in an already struggling economy and struggling healthcare
time. Please focus on bettering the lives of these folks by providing funding and not trying to convert them through
malicious means.

Again, | urge a "Do Not Pass" on HB 1430.

Thank you for your time, consideration, and service to our state,
Bee Hayes



